From the Westview Gold Booster President:

Tournaments, concerts, and matiresses - oh my! Who knew that
October could be such an exciting monthe Westview Gold is gearing
up for a very busy tfime. The competitive tournament season kicks off at
Rancho Bernardo High School on October 7, our orchestra and non-
competitive band are preparing for their first concert of the year, and
we're all selling mattresses on October 14 & 15. Keep up-to-date on
everything with the weekly info sheets and emails from your section

parents. They are full of important information.

But the biggest and best is yet to come! The Westview Gold Invitational
Tournament is right around the corner, on November 8, 2017, and we
need ALL families to participate. You might be asking yourself, “Why
should | help if my child isn’t in the marching band or color guard?” The
reason is actually very simple. This fournament is our biggest fundraiser
of the year. It brings in thousands of dollars that go to the entire
program.

Did you know that we have to pay an entrance fee for every
competition or festival we attend?2 Or that the high level of music our
students use costs hundreds of dollars for each piece they play?
Westview Gold offers a phenomenal program to our students, but it
doesn’'t come cheaply. So, when the sign-up sheets start coming
around to volunteer your fime, bake something tasty for the judges,
donate to concessions, or just help in some capacity, please eagerly fill
your name in. We truly can’t do this without you!

GO GOLD!

-Lorrie Frost
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http://www.westviewgold.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zHBiFPKfkqU&feature=youtu.be
http://westviewgold.org/DonationsPayments_2013
http://www.rbmusic.org/marching-band/boosters/tournament
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/render?eid=Nmdjb3VmMGNzOWFnMDh0NHRucDZwODFjYm8gdDEwODd0MjYwY2VxbDQzNHZtc2YyNjM1YjRAZw&ctz=America/Los_Angeles&sf=true&output=xml#eventpage_6
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/render?eid=YTgyaXNibzZ1NnJrOTBjazc1Zm9zdWYwamsgdDEwODd0MjYwY2VxbDQzNHZtc2YyNjM1YjRAZw&ctz=America/Los_Angeles&sf=true&output=xml#eventpage_6
http://www.mchsbandtournament.com/
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/render?eid=bWxobzcwOTluOHFocWxhcG1oZmMwdWlvZTggdDEwODd0MjYwY2VxbDQzNHZtc2YyNjM1YjRAZw&ctz=America/Los_Angeles&sf=true&output=xml&pli=1#eventpage_6
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/render?eid=MjA3dTJ2Ymg0ODVjb21pNjJkODI0M3BtNmcgdDEwODd0MjYwY2VxbDQzNHZtc2YyNjM1YjRAZw&ctz=America/Los_Angeles&sf=true&output=xml#eventpage_6
http://www.westviewgold.org/Field_Tournament_Registration_and_GOLD_Info_2017
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INFORMATION

Behavior Expectations
CLICK HERE for expectations
during football games and
tournaments. Please familiarize
yourself with them so all of
GOLD will have a safe and
happy marching season!

WV Gold Spirit Wear
Thanks for your orders! Look for
an email soon w/ info regarding
spirit wear delivery dates!

Parent Meeting Info
Parents met last month (9/26)
and reviewed upcoming events
(e.g., fournaments, fundraisers,
concerts, and various Gold
activities). CLICK HERE for
slideshow.

Booster Membership
Winter Gold Show tickets will be
on sale soon! Boosters Members
will have early access to seat
ticket purchases. Don't get shut
out...JOIN TODAY!

WV Gold Picture Link

Check the GOLD website for some
great pictures! Contact Med Dyer if
you'd like to add/remove pictures.

Unofficial WV Gold motto:
“Early is on time, on time is late,
and late is unacceptable.”

Photo Credits:
Katie Whitehurst, Gold Website
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https://www.customfundraisingsolutions.com/
mailto:fgarrity@customfundrasingsolutions.com
https://www.facebook.com/cfssandiego/?hc_ref=ARQ-_UZLQJM573voPFAEWf-uDaxCPOZ2zlYSgTYSPgMKe1boFIfGtGz4vq7B26KYlhM&fref=nf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5e1TBfUqYetN0FQbTBrUG5JZnc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5e1TBfUqYeta2NsQlJWUHhUSHc/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5e1TBfUqYetUndjWGVRWklsTTQ/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dmuBBIPblzy9r7GlJiVK4B-hIV4q9Gs0-FzA8NkQ7gg/edit
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/10GWGWRsgFJ82aVPsQ_52OZhq7jKUtOiC0EIi66ZAMTY/edit#slide=id.p
http://westviewgold.org/boosters_members(1)
https://westviewgold.smugmug.com/share/violin2112
mailto:med.dyer@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5e1TBfUqYetN0FQbTBrUG5JZnc/view?usp=sharing

CHAIRS & REPs 2017-18

Section Parent Coordinator
Arlene Chang

Non-Comp Band Representatives
Keri Onan-Levy

Orchestra Representative
Kaydie Berg

Color Guard Representative
Jennifer Cheung

Gold Band Camp
Cindy Ruiz-Delacruz/Sabine Schroder

Year-end Banquet
Katie Whitehurst

Ticket Sales
Arlene Chang

Hard Copy
Maryrose Griffith

Scrip Orders
Laura Mikoly

Chaperone Leads
Denise Dawson/Debbie Slavick

Uniform Coordinators
Jennifer Olim/Deanna Winslow
Anita Griffith  (Travel uniforms)

Equipment/Logistics-Band Dads
Jim Frost

Webmaster
Cheehoe Hoo

Merchandise
Judy Jang

Historians
Medford Dyer/Phong Do

Email Lorrie Frost for contact info.



http://westviewgold.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a35d109dfe75bc259513c4333&id=382f7e08f3&e=189d27b929
https://www.charmsoffice.com/charms/plogin.asp
mailto:%20%09volunteers@westviewgold.org
http://westviewgold.org/calendar
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dmuBBIPblzy9r7GlJiVK4B-hIV4q9Gs0-FzA8NkQ7gg/edit
mailto:scrip@westviewgold.org
http://www.westviewgold.org/colorguard-staff
mailto:boosterpresident@westviewgold.org

